NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Cherokee County
Citizens Planning Commission, regarding a variance request for a new proposed
residential lot at parcel 113-00-00-002.017 on Dravo Road Blacksburg, SC. The
hearing will be held at the Cherokee County administration building, 110 Railroad
Avenue Gaffney, SC in conference rooms 211 A and B on Thursday, April 10th,
2025, at 10 AM. The public is invited to attend.



